
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: Candie Leader
Subject: SX-22-00012 Beam - Request for Comment
Date: Friday, June 10, 2022 12:56:14 PM

Good afternoon,
 
Please review the Shoreline Exemption Permit applied for by Robert Beam and Todd Ingalls for
construction of single family residence and covered porch outside the 115’ setback from Big Creek.
Please submit any comments by June 28, 2022 at 5p.
 
Let me know if you have any questions. The site plan scanned/provided is about 1” = 45 ft. scale
 
Internal link: SX-22-00012 Beam
 
Thanks!
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner II
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
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